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Friday 22nd September 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Sefton Mental Health and Schools Team 
Next week, Tuesday 26th September @ 9am we will be holding a Coffee Morning to meet with Mr Davies, the new SENDCo 
and Kelly from Sefton Mental Health Team to talk about support that will be available to your children this year. Please do 
come along! 
 
School Nurse Drop In 
Our school nurse will be holding an informal drop in session next Tuesday morning from 9am when she will be available to 
speak to you regarding any questions/advice you need. 
 
School Photographs 
Tempest are coming into school next Wednesday 27th September to take individual & sibling photographs. We will ensure 
siblings are photographed together during the day. If you would like a group photograph with children who are not in our 
school please come in at 8.30am via the main entrance. 
 
Online Safety Parents Training 
Knowsley CLC are running online safety training for parents on the 4th October. The training will be online and is from 4 – 
4.45 pm. I will circulate the link to the training once it has been shared with me. In the meantime further details about the 
training are available on the school website under information for parents and then click on letters home/updates. (The 
session will be recorded so hopefully we will be allowed to put it up on the website at a later date) 
 
BullyBusters 
Bullybusters are coming into school on Tuesday 3rd October to deliver assemblies to Key Stage 1 and Key stage 2. They will 
also be training up some children from Years 5 and 6 who have volunteered to be BullyBuster Champions at play and 
lunchtimes on the yard. 
 
Parents Evenings 
We will be holding our Parents Evenings on Tuesday 3rd October from 4.30 – 6.30 pm and Wednesday 4th October from 3.30 
– 5.30 pm. This will be an opportunity to speak to the class teacher about how your child has settled into the school year and 
discuss any concerns you may have. We will be using our new School Spider app. for parents evening bookings so please 
download the app in preparation so you can book your slot. 
 
Halle Day 
On Friday 6th October we will be holding our annual Halle Day in memory of Halle Fletcher who sadly died over four years 
ago. Halle was lovely young lady, full of fun with a kind and caring nature. As a school we decided we wanted to honour her 
memory which is why we have an annual Halle Day in October, which is the month of her birth. The basic aim of the day is for 
the children to have fun but also with a focus on Health and Well-Being. Children can therefore come into school in their own 
sports clothing/tracksuits/PE kits on this day. Part of the day also involves fundraising for a charity nominated by the Fletcher 
family, in previous years we have donated, in Halle’s name, to CLIC Sargent and Alder Hey. We will again be asking for a 
small donation which we will then send on behalf of the school. 
 
School Website 
Our new school website is still in the process of being updated however there are lots of new features so please take the time 
to go online and have a look. 
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